
Dear minister 
 
Re: Inquiry into access to services and information in Auslan 
I am writing to you regarding the 2022 ACT parliamentary inquiry 
into access to services and information in Auslan, where the final 
report was presented on Thursday 9 February 2023. I am hoping to 
seek your support in ensuring that the ACT government adopts the 
25 recommendations put forward in the report. 
 
My name is __________, and I am a proud member of the deaf 
community who communicates in Auslan. As a member of the deaf 
community, I have personally experienced the challenges and 
obstacles that come with accessing services and information in 
Auslan. 
 
I am reaching out to you to request that you advocate for the 
adoption of the report's recommendations on behalf of myself and 
the wider ACT deaf community. Additionally, I kindly ask that any 
relevant government proceedings and the government's response to 
the inquiry be provided in Auslan, ensuring that the needs of the 
deaf community are met and respected. 
 
I believe it is essential for the government to address these issues to 
ensure that all members of the community have access to services 
and information in a language they can understand. 
Thank you for your consideration and support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Name:  
 
Signature:  
 
Date:  
 


